## **CRIMSON CONSULTING**



3 September 2017

Maksim Eremeev Web Developer Moscow

Dear Maksim,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Crimson Consulting. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your work at our company. You achieved great results in developing our SAT testing web service, now available at http://crimsontest.org/diagnostic/. I would like to emphasise your skills of designing and implementing a user interface. You showed solid knowledge of JavaScript, HTML, CSS, jQuery, Ajax frameworks. Your strong debugging and reading code skills saved significant amount of time spent on searching mistakes. Above all, all team members had a great pleasure working with you and accomplishing all project objectives.

Crimson Consulting expresses gratitude to for your reinforcement of our developers team and hopes that our cooperation will proliferate in the future.

We wish you all the best in your future endeavours.

Sincerely,

Andrew Wooten

Director of Business Development in CIS

A.C. Markon